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Scottsdale DUI Lawyers at Corso Law Group Warn of Increased DUI Patrols
During Arizona Spring Training

The Scottsdale DUI Lawyers at Corso Law Group expect increased DUI patrols during spring
training games in March.

Phoenix, Arizona (PRWEB) February 29, 2016 -- During the first week of spring training in 2015, the Arizona
Department of Safety reported 59 DUI arrests near the games. With millions of fans expected to turn out this
season, baseball fans should be aware that increased DUI patrols are expected, according to Scottsdale DUI
lawyer Christopher Corso.

As fans around the state prepare for the games, it’s important to note that after a game is over, the Center for
Advancing Health estimates that 40 percent of fans will still have alcohol in their body.

“During spring training, law enforcement will not hesitate to arrest or give citations to those who appear to be
acting irresponsible while under the influence,” said Corso, founder of Corso Law Group. “If you or someone
you know finds themselves in a difficult legal situation, it’s important to understand your rights and to stay
silent until you have a DUI defense attorney present.”

Last year, law enforcement officials told 3TV, “more people were drinking and driving home from ball games
than any other time in recent memory - with many offenders being from out of state,” an important wake up call
to out-of-state residents who need to understand the seriousness of driving under the influence in Arizona.

“With so many out-of-state residents traveling to Arizona to follow their favorite baseball team, it’s important
for them to know they’re not exempt from our tough DUI laws,” Corso said.

In Arizona, the penalties for drinking and driving are serious and can result in a mandatory jail sentence of 24
hours to 10 days. Along with jail time, offenders may be potentially required to undergo alcohol education,
equip their vehicle with a certified ignition interlock device and be ordered to perform community service.

“During this fun time, we want to remind fans to stay safe and be responsible,” Corso said, “However, if for
some reason you find yourself in legal trouble, remember that Corso Law Group is here to defend your rights
and help to ensure your civil liberties aren't violated.”

Corso Law Group is an experienced team of legal professionals who have handled thousands of Arizona DUI
cases. Founder Christopher Corso is a former Maricopa County prosecutor who can help with drunk driving
cases as well as other criminal defense needs such as criminal speeding, CDL tickets, photo radar tickets, felony
charges, drug possession, weapons possession, violent crimes and more.

Free consultations are available with Corso Law Group by visiting http://www.corsolawgroup.com or calling
(480) 471-4616.

Corso Law Group, PLLC is located at 14500 N. Northsight Blvd., Suite 116 in Scottsdale, Arizona, 85260.
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